
STAFF REPORT ON PROPOSED LEGISLATION

To: Mayor Gavin Buckley

From: Michael Mallinoff, City Manager

Date: January 12, 2024

Subject: R-3-24: Sister City Relationship with the City of Yuzhne in Ukraine

Purpose of legislation
The purpose of this legislation is to authorize a sister city relationship between the City of
Annapolis and the City of Yuzhne in Ukraine.

Impact of legislation on operations
The sister city relationship unlocks some economic opportunities for the City and its businesses
but does not have other operational impacts.

Impact of legislation on staffing
This legislation does not impact City staffing.

Prepared by Victoria Buckland, Assistant City Manager


